
Bantam Lake Authority

Special Hybrid Meeting

February 23, 2022

Morris, CT

Minutes

The meeting was called to order by ex-officio member First Selectman Tom Weik. Those attending were 
Authority members Peter Longo, Scott Pottbecker, Michael Cicchetti, and Tim Benjamin.

The members were introduced to each other. 

Election of Officers- A motion was made by Michael Cicchetti to nominate Peter Longo as Treasurer. 
Scott Pottbecker seconded the motion. All voted AYE. It was decided to wait until the next meeting 
when more members may be present to fill the other vacant officer seats. 

Next meeting- It was decided that the next meeting will be April 5, 2022 at 6:30 PM. This will be a hybrid 
meeting. 

There was discussion of the past and future responsibilities of the Lake Authority including the Jambs 
operation, buoy markers, lake patrol, and water quality issues. 

A motion was made by Scott Pottbecker to adjourn at 7:00 PM. The motion was seconded by Michael 
Cicchetti. All voted AYE. 

Video link: https://youtu.be/AXQQXPybiaY

Submitted, 

Tom Weik


